].sS. THOMPSON

ENGINEERING, INC

June 24, 2024

Steve Thomas
Southern Concrete Inc.
PO Box 875
Broadway, NC 27505

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Per your request, a site visit was made to 223 Rocking Horse Lane in Sanford,
North Carolina to inspect where you excavated several random areas as
specified by our firm to verify the construction of the slab where exposed.

Inspection of the random areas including at the left and right exterior walls, at
the front corners of the front porch, the section of the slab removed at the
kitchen island and the two drilled holes where the lug footings were specified at
the stairs revealed all areas of the slab to be per plan as required by code. Poly
was installed under the interior slab where exposed. The subgrade was verified
in the areas inspected to provide the required support for the slab and footings
as required by code.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

J.S. Thompson Engineering, Inc.
N.C. License No. C-1733
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